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Karen Olson

From: Aucfoster@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:58 AM

To: Karen Olson

Subject: Re: Mooring Field Anchor Replacement

Yes, that is correct...$ 712.00 per anchor for up to an additional 35 anchors. 
  
David 
  
In a message dated 11/22/2016 10:52:52 A.M. Eastern Standard Time, kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov writes: 

David – 

 

Just to confirm the price would stand at $712 per anchor (demo/anchor/anchor head), as bid, for up to an 

additional 35 anchors. 

 

Thanks 

 

Karen Olson 

Deputy Director 

Port and Marine Services 

305-809-3803 (O) 

305-293-6438 (F) 

 

From: Aucfoster@aol.com [mailto:Aucfoster@aol.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:29 AM 

To: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 

Subject: Re: Mooring Field Anchor Replacement 

 

Hi Karen, 

  

Yes, that is correct and we would be glad to provide any additional anchors you require. 
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Best regards, 

  

David 

  

  

In a message dated 11/22/2016 10:11:42 A.M. Eastern Standard Time, kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov writes: 

David -   

 

The City has reviewed your bid and found American Underwater Contractors to be apparent 
responsive low bidder.  Prior to bringing forward for ratification we are requesting a 
confirmation that your pricing per anchor of $712 (demo/anchor/anchor head) stands for up to 
an additional 35 anchors. 

I appreciate you expedient response. 

 

Thanks 

 

Karen Olson 

Deputy Director 

Port and Marine Services 

305-809-3803 (O) 

305-293-6438 (F) 

 


